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DATE:  May 19, 2021 
 
TO:  Elementary and Middle School Administrators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Planning & Student Services 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness 

 
SUBJECT:  LAST CHANCE: 2021-22 Social Emotional Learning Grant Opportunity 

 
  
Every elementary and middle school in Jordan District has an opportunity to receive schoolwide access to 
Second Step on our District's Project AWARE Grant for the 2021-22 school year. Second Step's evidence-based 
K-8 curriculum includes weekly lessons, advisory activities, home links, reinforcement strategies, school-wide 
announcements, and more! The lessons are easy enough for any person to teach with minimal prep time and 
the digital platform makes this even easier. Second Step is now fully digital and any school that joins will be 
able to grant full access to the content to anyone in their school. 
 
If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity at your school, please take 3 minutes to fill out this 
brief form that outlines our promise to you as you continue to find ways to support your student's social and 
emotional needs. If you have questions, reach out to McKinley Withers, mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org, 
801-448-1404.  
 
This form will close on May 28, 2021  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepaVqw4XwrMJcmx1nXZk1V23IqX--qV_ZbNpGFEeXXf3JVIQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepaVqw4XwrMJcmx1nXZk1V23IqX--qV_ZbNpGFEeXXf3JVIQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org

